
MessageFrom: Edinger, Stan [sedinger@loralskynet.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2004 8:29 AM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs 
Subject: RE: Max Input Power 750 
 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Jeanette, 
 
Per our conversation this morning I would correct the following: 
 
Reduce the power to 500 Watts 
Change the units to 1 only. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stan  
 
  Stanley Edinger  
  Manager-Government Relations  
  Loral Skynet  
  Tel: 908-470-2342  
  Fax: 908-470-2453  
  Email: se@loralskynet.com  
 
              This message is intended only for the use of the Addressee and may 
contain information that is CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us 
immediately and erase all copies of the message and its attachments.  
 
              Thank You.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  -----Original Message----- 
  From: Jeanette Spriggs [mailto:Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov] 
  Sent: Friday, June 04, 2004 2:37 PM 
  To: Edinger, Stan 
  Subject: Max Input Power 750 
 
 
  June 4, 2004 
 
  Hi Stan, 
 
  Would it be possible for you to tell me why you increase the power from 350 to 
750.  Would it be possible for you to decrease it.  Please get back to me 
regarding this matter by the end of today or before I leave, which is 5:00 pm. 
 
  If, I don't here from you by this time stated above, then your application may 
be dismissed. 
 
  Thank you for your cooperation,  



 
  Jeanette 


